Thank you for sponsoring the 2023 Key Banker Award
and for the catered meal by The Daily Grind.

We had approximately 160 people in attendance at our

Annual Meeting in Palco on January 29, 2024.

The Rooks County Conservation District received approximately 233 posters

from the county schools, kindergarten through eighth grades.

Thank you for your continued support of the

Rooks County Conservation District




